Edgewold PO

Discontinued
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Get City Delivery; Sub-
station Planned

The Edgewold postoffice, in opera-
tion for many years at 2305 Taylor
street as a third class postoffice, will
be discontinued and residents of that
section, including Gonzales Gardens,
will get city delivery service March
15

Columbia’s postmaster, E. C. Goza,
said the area served by the Edge-
wold office was practically sur-
rounded by city delivery service.

Residents of the section, who for-
merly had to go to the office for mail.
will now have it delivered to them.

The postmaster of the Edgewold
office, Mrs. Mary E. Seibert, will
become a regular clerk at the main
Columbia office.

Two substitute carriers of the Co-
lumbia office, Dupree L. Gunter and
Jack Beaman, get promotions to
regular work as result of the change.

Mr. Goza said McCauley’s drug
store would probably receive a con-
tract to operate a substation in the
area. The station will offer all pos-
tal services except delivery.






